
Tuesday, January 18, 2011 at 6:45 PM 

In the 

City Council Chambers 

City Hall, 610 Main Street, Waltham 

No other matters are to be discussed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paul J. Brasco , City Council President 

Councillor At Large 

President Brasco appointed Councillor Robert J. Waddick as Vice President. The roll 

was called. Voting for the appointment were Councillors Curtin, Darcy, Doucette, 

Giordano, LeBlanc, Logan, Marchese, McMenimen, Romard, Rourke, Tarallo and 

Brasco. Councillor Waddick abstained. 

President Brasco appointed the Committees. 

Finance Committee Ordinances & Rules Committee 

Councillor Curtin Councillor Tarallo 

Councillor Giordano Councillor Rourke 

Councillor McMenimen Councillor Logan 

Councillor Romard Councillor Marchese 

Councillor Doucette Councillor Collura 

Licenses and Franchises Economic and Community Development 

Councillor Logan Councillor Collura 

Councillor Waddick Councillor Stanley 

Councillor Marchese Councillor Curtin 



Councillor Romard Councillor Waddick 

Councillor Collura Councillor Tarallo 

Public Works Long Term Debt 

Councillor Rourke Councillor Stanley 

Councillor Darcy Councillor McMenimen 

Councillor Giordano Councillor LeBlanc 

Councillor LeBlanc Councillor Tarallo 

Councillor Stanley Councillor Doucette 

Veterans Service Committee 

Councillor Giordano Councillor Darcy CouncillorLeBlanc 

Councillor Doucette Councillor Stanley 

RFP Committee 

Councillor Romard Councillor Doucette Councillor Darcy 

Councillor Marchese Councillor Tarallo, Chair 

Redistricting Committee 

Councillor Curtin Councillor Logan Councillor Tarallo, Chair 

Ambulance Service Review Committee 

Councillor Logan, Chair Councillor Tarallo 

The meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM to elect Committee Chairman. 

 


